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September 1, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 19-131 Complaint of Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC 

Abenaki Inquiry Regarding Hearing Date 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
The hearing in this matter was postponed after Abenaki Water Company, Inc. (Abenaki) 
informed the Commission that Hurricane Isaias had taken out electricity, telephone, internet, 
and cell phone service to Abenaki.  As such, Abenaki was unable to attend the August 5, 2020 
Web Ex hearing.  Since then, Staff and the parties have reserved September 8th as a possible 
rescheduled hearing date.  Abenaki continues to reserve that date in its calendar, however, 
given that September 8th is in four business days, Abenaki requests to know if the Commission 
is still contemplating that date. 

 
Thank you in advance for the Commission’s response. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Electronic Service List for Docket No. DW 19-131. 
 

 

 

 


